
YEAR 7 MEMO: 2nd MAY 2025

Last week’s attendance 
for year 7 was 

95.81%!

Another fantastic week 
– well done everyone!!

Year 7 were brilliant at 
their athletics event! The 
majority of results were 

up there in the 1st, 2nd, 3rd 
places! Well done Team 

Year 7!

In seminars, we have 
been looking at TikTok and 
discussing how language 

changed over time. We 
also celebrate Pride!!

\

Some year 7 students 
will be supporting the 
year 6 students who 

come for transition day 
on Tuesday 1st January. 

They will buddy the 
year 6s during the day 
and support them at 

this exciting time!
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Visit Uniform 
Exchange for 
help with school 
uniform ready 
for next 
September!
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